
 
 
 
Company:   Bank of N.T. Butterfield and Son Ltd  
Ticker:   NTB 
P/E:   8.33 
Industry & Sector:  Banking 
Industry P/E:  12.04 
Current Price: $28.98 
Target Price:  $48.64   
Buy/Hold/Sell: HOLD 
 
Company Summary: 
 

The Bank of N.T. Butterfield & Son was founded in 1858 and is headquartered in 
Hamilton, Bermuda. This bank functions through several different geographic segments 
based in Bermuda, The Cayman Islands, Guernsey, Jersey, The Bahamas, 
Switzerland, Singapore, and The United Kingdom. In their Bermuda, Cayman Islands 
and Guernsey locations, they offer banking and wealth management. In the Bahamas, 
Singapore, and Switzerland, they offer select wealth management. In the UK, Butterfield 
offers residential property lending. Lastly, in Jersey, they offer select banking and 
wealth management services. 
 
Industry Outlook: 
 
 Using data gathered from IBISWorld, we created a chart that shows the 
relationship between the 3 external drivers for regional banks. First, Aggregate 
household debt represents all outstanding credit market debt held by consumers, 
including credit card debt, mortgages, personal loans and more. This generally rises 
when consumers are optimistic about the economic future and vice versa. It impacts our 
holdings through a macro-economic effect: when household debt increases, output 
growth stalls, unemployment rises, and there becomes a greater probability of a future 
banking crisis in the form of massive default risk regardless of the mix of loans a bank 
has. Secondly, the Prime Rate (represented by the green line) is typically set near the 
federal funds rate which is the interest rate charged by banks for loaning excess funds 
to banks needing to meet reserve requirements. This impacts our holdings as they 
should have a significantly lower Net Interest Margin on their loans that will be 
refinanced during this time of economic distress. Meanwhile, the current prime rate is 
3.25% compared to 5.00% a year ago. So, as the prime rate falls, the banking sector as 
a whole will end up with lower Net Income. Finally, the 30-Year fixed rate mortgage is 
the most common type of loan for home buying in the U.S. This is represented in all of 
our holdings as they all have some portion of mortgage loans outstanding. As COVID-
19 took its toll on the U.S. in the first half of this year, unemployment skyrocketed 
leading to increased risk of default. In an attempt to save higher risk loans from default, 
banks have been willing to renegotiate outstanding loans with lower interest rates and 
delaying payments. Our forward projection shows that there will be minimal percentage 



change in the prime rate and 30-year conventional mortgage rate. Leading us to believe 
that the economic recovery from COVID-19 will rely on consumer aggregate household 
debt to remain low. However, this does not mean that consumers should stop spending 
and save. Simply, this means that consumers should refrain from overextending credit 
on large purchases. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


